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Comments: I am opposed to a roller coaster at Sandia Peak Ski Area.  We have an excellent roller coaster in the

city at Uncle Cliff's and I see no need for one in a mountain setting.  Let the ski area be used for skiing, mountain

biking and hiking. Let the quiet and beauty of this area be respected.  There are many deer, turkey,

raptors/accipters, squirrels and creatures of all sorts that call this area home.  Let it remain a refuge and area of

quiet for them and for humans as well.  We need quiet, beautiful areas like the ski area much more than another

roller coaster.  The Sandia's in general have seen a large increase in use by Albuquerque residents during the

pandemic.  It has been a place of quiet and refuge for so many of us.  Let's keep it that way.  

 


